
Be safe   Be the best you can be   Be happy   Be healthy   Be a great learner   Be a good citizen 
 

   Farsley Farfield Primary School 
Cote Lane, Farsley, Leeds LS28 5ED 

Infants: Telephone 0113 2058133 
Juniors: Telephone: 0113 2058130  

E-mail: office@farsleyfarfield.org.uk 
 

 
 
 

1st July 2016 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
The National Union of Teachers (NUT) has voted to hold a strike on Tuesday 5th July 2016.  
 
According to the NUT, the action is being taken in an effort to increase funding to schools 
and education, guarantee terms and conditions in all types of schools, and to resume 
negotiations on teacher contracts to allow workload to be addressed.   
 
I have now had confirmation of the likely effect of the strike on our school.  Some teachers 
will be striking at Farfield. I support their right to do so and am personally sympathetic to 
their cause. 
 
The classes affected by the strike are RF, 3S and 6W only. Children in those classes should 
not attend on Tuesday 5th July.  All other children should attend as usual - if any siblings 
complain, please tell them that Mr Harris explicitly told you that they must! 
 
I have communicated this partial closure to you as soon as it was confirmed to me. 
 
I am sorry for the inconvenience that this partial closure will cause.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Peter Harris 
Head teacher 
 


